
Whalers Race – Mariners Information  

As you are likely aware, there is extensive wind turbine construction presently under way in 

Rhode Island sound in the vicinity of our race course.  To ensure all racers are aware of this, a 

representative from Orsted will provide a briefing at the start of the skippers meeting.    

 

The attached chart provides information on wind turbine construction and the areas where 

work might be taking place.  The black line on the chart is the rhumb line from the virtual mark 

to R4 off Block Island.  Although this shows numerous work areas only one of those areas will 

be under construction this weekend.  The short course will not be directly impacted.    

 

Please see this link for the most recent mariners briefing from Orsted and further details on 

current work activity and additional charts.  

 

https://a2f3e3.emailsp.com/frontend/nl_preview_window.aspx?idNL=857 

 Timothy Sylvia – Event Chair 

 

 

https://us-east-2.protection.sophos.com/?d=emailsp.com&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9hMmYzZTMuZW1haWxzcC5jb20vZnJvbnRlbmQvbmxfcHJldmlld193aW5kb3cuYXNweD9pZE5MPTg1Nw==&i=NjE5ZDU1YzUxYzQxNmEwZTdiZTJjMDE4&t=emIrcG5wdlp3L2JzdGwwZ0pTakxSTC9EZFNSY2s0S0FVeThUZmRGRE9ZOD0=&h=c8d904c2edcd4d36a4850cbc6de79609&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVbiCtjDZsyoUbVBjOKeBJziMEwLFxmrRCDhi1NcOCwCpg

